MARK MAYOKA Councilman

TOWN OF HUNTINGTON LONG ISLAND, NEW YORK

September 29, 2011

Ring 8 2-03 Borden Ave Long Island City NY 11101

Dear Ring 8:

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you so very much for the contributions, donations and efforts you made to assist the Building Homes For Huntington Heroes Committee and Lt. James Byler. The outpouring of community support has been truly heartwarming for Lt. James Byler and his entire family. Thank you for demonstrating your kindness and dedication to this town, country and world we live in.

It has been such a remarkable endeavor, which has demonstrated the camaraderie and spirit within the community in the Town of Huntington. Based upon the labors of the local community coming forward and providing a piece of each of their individual business or trade, we, the Town of Huntington have been able to collectively come together and share our resources in order to raise monies to assist Huntington's own hero. Lt. James Byler is one of the many individuals who have sustained severe injuries in the Middle East, specifically Afghanistan and for protecting the lives and liberties of the people of the Unites States of America.

Your involvement and partnership has allowed us to make a vast step towards reaching our financial goal and making Lt. James Byler's home handicap accessible. On behalf of the Town of Huntington, the community and the Byler Family, we thank you from the bottom of our hearts and wish you, your family and business, a healthy, happy and successful year!

Warmest Wishes,

Councilman Mark Mayoka